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On October 5, Mrs. Luke's 7th graders were able to
step back into time with artifacts from Fort St.
Joseph (Niles). Erika Hartley, who serves as the
Western Michigan University Field Director and
Curatorial Fellow for the Fort St. Joseph
Archaeological Project, and.-Molly Watson, the
Assistant Director for the Niles History Center,
spent their day at BMS. Mrs. Hartley and Ms.
Watson brought authentic artifacts from the Fort,
and reproductions. of the firs and goods traded by
citizens of the era. Students were able to ask lots of
questions about what it takes to be an

archaeologist and the most memorable finds at the
Fort. If your student is interested in history or
archaeology, you might be interested in one of the
Fort's Summer Camps! You can learn more about
Fort St. Joseph by visiting
https://wmich.edu/fortstjoseph, or by stopping by
the Niles History Center.
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